
From: Susana Lara-Mesa
To: Chris Canfield - DNR; Kelsey H. Wasylenky
Cc: Peter Gowen - DNR; Jeremy Ferrin - DNR; Greg Deranleau - DNR; John Axelson - DNR; Jamie Jost

 (jjost@jsenergygroup.com); Kelsey H. Wasylenky; Davis O"Connor
Subject: RE: NOAV 200425334
Date: Thursday, February 26, 2015 1:00:13 PM
Importance: High

Chris,
Thanks for taking the time to go over the NOAV yesterday with me before sending the document. I
 would like to confirm that the NOAV was received via email on Wednesday, February 25, 2015 and
 KPK immediately began working on the corrective actions upon receipt of the email.  
 
After talking to you yesterday around 10:00 am, I immediately ordered the cement bond log with
 noise temperature logs and gas sampling analysis for each of the 4 wells listed on the NOAV.  I also
 immediately ordered the MITs and started gathering all of the required workover, recompletion,
 remediation, and downhole work information from our physical records in the field and will send
 them to you as soon as I have them. Please confirm whether you want digital or hard copies.
  Additionally, I have also contacted the surface owner so we can sample the water well at
 issue immediately and continue to monitor it quarterly set forth in the NOAV.  KPK has
 already coordinated quarterly monitoring events at the well. Further, I have also contacted Mr.
 Schneider at Anadarko in order to discuss the COGCC's request that KPK assume the responsibility
 to take over the water supply to the surface owner. It is KPK's intent to supply the potable water
 during the evaluation and testing of the 4 wells, and any further supply of water will be contingent
 on the outcome of the evaluation and testing.  KPK does maintain, however, that by supplying
 potable water to the surface owners, this does not result in any admission
 of liability or responsibility for any of the alleged groundwater contamination set forth in the NOAV
 or Complaint.  
 
Finally, KPK would like to review a copy of the study performed (and any associated documentation
 used) which led to your conclusion set forth in the NOAV. Please let me know if I can stop by today
 to pick up the documents, or if you can email them to me.
 
If you need anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me anytime.  Thank you. 
 ​
Susi
 
 
Susana Lara-Mesa | K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc.
1675 Broadway, Suite 2800 |Denver, CO 80202 |T: (303) 825-4822 |SLaraMesa@kpk.com
 |www.kpk.com
 

From: Chris Canfield - DNR [mailto:chris.canfield@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 4:31 PM
To: Susana Lara-Mesa; Kelsey H. Wasylenky
Cc: Peter Gowen - DNR; Jeremy Ferrin - DNR; Greg Deranleau - DNR; John Axelson - DNR
Subject: NOAV 200425334
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Susi,
 
Attached are;

1.       A copy of the NOAV (a signed original is being sent by certified mail)
2.       A copy of the NOAV transmittal letter
3.       Contact information for the complainant
4.       Contact information for the person at Anadarko who has been arranging for an
 alternate supply of potable water to the residence(s) serviced by the domestic water well
 described in the NOAV

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
Chris
 
Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialst
 

 
P 303.894.2100 x5183 | F 303.894.2109 | C 720.347.7484
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
chris.canfield@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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